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January 2021 

 

To whom it concerns, 

Malo e le lei, Talofa lava, Bula vinaka, Kia orana 

 

Marlborough Pacific Trust are pleased to provide a letter of support to the 

Marlborough Youth Trust to support their funding application to support the youth 

sector in Marlborough aged 12-24years. 

Our Pacific communities have benefited from the use of the My Space facility and 

the partnership that we have built with Marlborough Youth Trust, being able to run 

pacific specific programmes and having a safe space. 

We truly believe that we have been blessed to have such a facility available, but our 

community could benefit from this being open longer and particularly in the 

weekends, where we find some youth do struggle and are wanting a talanoa. 

I am happy to have a talanoa if you require more. 

 

God Bless 

 

 

 

Amaroa Katu 

General Manager 

021-033-5713 

 

 
 
 


